
Full Council – Wednesday 17th November 2021 
 

 
 
Council notes the tragic and appalling murder of Sir David Amess MP that was carried out as he 
performed his public duties. 
  
Council extends its condolences to the family and all Sir David’s friends for their loss, and marks the 
enormous contribution that he has made to politics in this country. 
  
Council calls on the authorities to take great care to protect the safety of public servants, and for 
everyone to respect the importance of civility in public life. 
 
 
Cllr Mark Allison Cllr Nick McLean Cllr Anthony Fairclough      Cllr Peter Southgate 
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